
  call 5455 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  call 5455 # phoneo {fo-neh'-o}; from 5456; to emit a sound
(animal, human or instrumental); by implication, to address in
words or by name, also in imitation: -- {call} (for), crow, cry.
[ql

  cockcrowing 0219 # alektorophonia {al-ek-tor-of-o-nee'-ah};
from 220 and 5456; cock-crow, i.e. the third night-watch: --
{cockcrowing}.[ql

  consent 4859 # sumphonos {soom'-fo-nos}; from 4862 and 5456;
sounding together (alike), i.e. (figuratively) accordant (neuter
as noun, agreement): -- {consent}.[ql

  crow 5455 # phoneo {fo-neh'-o}; from 5456; to emit a sound
(animal, human or instrumental); by implication, to address in
words or by name, also in imitation: -- call (for), {crow}, cry.
[ql

  cry 5455 # phoneo {fo-neh'-o}; from 5456; to emit a sound
(animal, human or instrumental); by implication, to address in
words or by name, also in imitation: -- call (for), crow, {cry}.
[ql

  dumb 0880 # aphonos {af'-o-nos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 5456; voiceless, i.e. mute (by nature or choice);
figuratively, unmeaning: -- {dumb}, without signification.[ql

  for 5455 # phoneo {fo-neh'-o}; from 5456; to emit a sound
(animal, human or instrumental); by implication, to address in
words or by name, also in imitation: -- call ({for}), crow, cry.
[ql

  noise 5456 # phone {fo-nay'}; probably akin to 5316 through
the idea of disclosure; a tone (articulate, bestial or
artificial); by implication, an address (for any purpose),
saying or language: -- {noise}, sound, voice.[ql

  signification 0880 # aphonos {af'-o-nos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and 5456; voiceless, i.e. mute (by nature or
choice); figuratively, unmeaning: -- dumb, without
{signification}.[ql

  sound 5456 # phone {fo-nay'}; probably akin to 5316 through
the idea of disclosure; a tone (articulate, bestial or
artificial); by implication, an address (for any purpose),
saying or language: -- noise, {sound}, voice.[ql

  vain 2757 # kenophonia {ken-of-o-nee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 2756 and 5456; empty sounding, i.e. fruitless
discussion: -- {vain}.[ql

  voice 5456 # phone {fo-nay'}; probably akin to 5316 through
the idea of disclosure; a tone (articulate, bestial or
artificial); by implication, an address (for any purpose),
saying or language: -- noise, sound, {voice}.[ql

  without 0880 # aphonos {af'-o-nos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 5456; voiceless, i.e. mute (by nature or choice);
figuratively, unmeaning: -- dumb, {without} signification.[ql
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